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Attention: Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

Dear Sir:

Enclosed are copies of the Union Carbide Corporation (UCC)
Radioactive Material Packaging Quality Assurance Program, revised
in accordance with your letter of April 20, 1979. Using the rec-
ommendations and guidance included with your letter, we have at-
tempted to provide the necessary additional information in accor-
dance with the criteria provided by your office. In addition, we
have attempted to cl trify the discrepancies which you described in
the body of the program.

Very truly yours,
,

O S-1./
Joseph C. Perhauch
Business Analyst
Radiochemical Production
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